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ASX Announcement 

28 February 2022 
 
COMPLETION OF ACQUISITION OF LEADING ACCOUNTING RECRUITMENT 
BUSINESS 
 
 
PeopleIn Limited (PeopleIN, ASX:PPE) has today completed the acquisition of 100% of the 
shares in Perigon Group Pty Ltd (“Perigon Group”) that was announced to the market on 9 
February 2022.   
 
Perigon Group is a leading Australian recruitment business which offers specialised 
contracting and permanent recruitment services across: 

• Finance and Accounting 

• Financial Institutions 

• Technology 

• Corporate Services 

• Corporate Development 
 
The acquisition of Perigon Group provides PeopleIN with exposure to the growing 
accounting and finance recruitment sector and further cements our position as the largest 
ASX-listed talent solutions company in Australia.  Together PeopleIN and Perigon Group will 
work to accelerate growth through building out service lines, sharing customers and growing 
geographically. 
 
PeopleIN’s Chief Executive Officer, Mr. Ross Thompson said “Acquiring Perigon Group is 
key in executing PeopleIN's growth plan. We expect extensive growth in the demand for 
finance, accounting, and executive expertise over the next five years. We’ve just significantly 
boosted our ability to service this demand. We’re delighted our 3000 plus existing clients, as 
well as future clients, will benefit from the acquisition of Perigon Group’s specialist services. 
Perigon Group has a well-earned reputation amongst ASX50 and ASX100 companies, and is 
aligned with the culture and business objectives of PeopleIN."  
 
For further details in relation to the acquisition, including the consideration, please refer to 
the announcement of 9 February 2022.  
 
 
Enquiries – please contact:  
Ross Thompson, CEO – (07) 3238 0800 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Board.  

   

 


